David Stillman

From:

Jerry Tallinger

Sent:

Tuesday, April 18, 2017 8:40 AM

To:

Leslie Mains; Erik Walukiewicz; Chelsea Biklen; David Stillman; Sean Lyn; Capt. Ricardo

Urena; Daniel Mestizo; Larry Dean; Ronald Levine

Subject:

RE: Transportation Safety Forum Planning Meeting

Hi All,

Thanks to all who showed up at the last meeting on April 3rd. I have been thinking about all the input and advice I got in the meeting am in the process of rethinking the concept of this forum. Some of my thoughts are and options are:

- 1. Refocus the transportation safety effort on an education campaign using media and signage which increases and focuses the reach on problem areas and includes both residents and commuters. Hopefully this will raise awareness on safety where needed.
- 2. Work with the Planning Commission and the Public Safety Commission's existing presentation plan to educate the public on the effort improve infrastructure with the Bike Plan, Pedestrian Plan and Safe Routes 2 School. This will allow the experts and people with the responsibility for these efforts to present the progress made and future plans for the city safety improvements.
- 3. Possibly include some of the other concepts in the planned forum in a Public Safety Forum planned later this year.

I will keep everyone informed on item 1 concepts.

Jerry Tallinger, Chairman

Cupertino Public Safety Commission

Phone: 408-829-0645

Email: jtallinger@cupertino.org

From: Jerry Tallinger

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 2:16 PM

To: Leslie Mains; Erik Walukiewicz; Chelsea Biklen; David Stillman; Sean Lyn; Capt. Ricardo Urena; Daniel Mestizo; Larry

Dean; Ronald Levine **Cc:** Jerry Tallinger

Subject: Transportation Safety Forum Planning Meeting

Hi all,

I wanted to invite you (or appropriate associate) to the initial Transportation Safety Forum meeting on Monday, April 3rd at 4:30 pm - 6 pm in Conference Room A at the Cupertino City Hall.

Since this is the initial planning meeting I would like to discuss a time frame for the Forum, suggested venue, suggested topics and formats to cover them, promotion, and title of the Forum. We would like to attract as many residents to the Forum as possible so any ideas to help would be welcome.

The Transportation Safety Forum has the approval of the mayor and the city manager, several Commissions and therefore the concept is well supported. An introduction to the proposed Forum is attached.

Jerry Tallinger, Chairman Cupertino Public Safety Commission